
Gisborne Branch
Networking and Development 

We would love to see you there

When: Tuesday 16th March 2021, 5:00 – 6.00pm

Where: HB Williams Memorial Library 
Mahutonga - Southern Cross room
34  Bright Street  Gisborne

RSVP needed Monday 15th March to Sarah

Vance Walker – Senior Health & Safety Advisor 
Waka Kotahi NZTA

Helping leaders to use traditional Maori cultural values to improve 
modern health and safety.  

Vance will share insights from his research about using Māori 
cultural norms to improve workplace health and safety for Maori 

and other vulnerable workers

https://www.nzism.org/info/branch/manawatu/

